
Industrial Grade 
Riggers
Provide the ultimate in hand 
protection due to their tough 
construction, padded palm  
and affordability.

Professional  
Riggers
Crafted from premium grain A1 - 
Grade cow leather. 

Our Professional Riggers Gloves 
are the original extremely tough 
and reliable Riggers Gloves that 
you know and love. 

The elastic cuff ensures your 
gloves fit securely.

Heavy Duty  
Industrial Nitrile
The Glove Company’s affordable 
PPE safety glove solution that 
will give you the confidence to 
handle chemicals and fuels in 
any industrial environment.

Our heavy duty gloves have a 
thick nitrile coating for long-
lasting shielding against harsh 
industrial and commercial 
chemicals. 

BULK PACK PART NO.
OSFA 910504

PACKAGING
Bulk 12 pairs
Pair 2 Gloves

BENEFITS
•	 Genuine industrial rated 

rigger’s gloves

•	 Made from quality leather & 
heavy duty composite material

•	 Constructed to handle the 
toughest situations

•	 Double stitched

•	 Padded palm

•	 One size fits all

BULK PACK PART NO.
Large 910603
Extra large 910604
XX Large 910605

PACKAGING
Bulk 12 pairs
Pair 2 Gloves

BENEFITS
•	 Crafted from high quality 

smooth leather 

•	 Tough and reliable

•	 3 sizes available

•	 Double stitched

•	 Padded palm

•	 One size fits all

BULK PACK PART NO.
Large 410003
Extra large 410004

PACKAGING
Bulk 12 pairs
Pair 2 Gloves

BENEFITS
•	 For use with oils, fuels, 

solvents, chemicals

•	 Heavy duty chemical resistance 
full dip nitrile coating

•	 Applicable industries: 
mining, construction, and 
maintenance

•	 Easy fit comfortable cotton 
inner, Re-usabled

•	 Abrasion and cut resistance

•	 Good grip in both wet and dry

•	 Super tough and long lasting 
construction

•	 Flexible nitrile dipped formula


